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18/04/2024  16:22:212024/0993/P OBJ Matthew Hubbard I strongly object to this application.

It is inevitable that this activity will significantly degrade the natural beauty that the nearby Phoenix Community 

Garden offers residents, nearby workers and tourists. 

It is vital that the garden and its access to natural light is protected, especially given it is the last of central 

London's community gardens to survive. The Garden is a biodiversity hotspot, nature reserve, and critical 

community asset. The reduced sunlight from this development application will threaten much of its 

biodiversity.

Camden Council has a duty to support local community and biodiversity initiatives: this development 

application directly opposes that duty.

18/04/2024  13:15:412024/0993/P PETITNOBJ

E

 Mia Brown I strongly object to this application on the grounds that it will radically diminish sunlight to the Phoenix 

Community Garden - the last of central London's community gardens to survive. The Phoenix Garden is a 

biodiversity hotspot, nature reserve, and critical community asset. The reduced sunlight from this development 

application will threaten much of the biodiversity of the garden.

Camden Council has a duty to support local community and biodiversity initiatives: this development 

application directly opposes that duty.

18/04/2024  14:08:262024/0993/P COMMNT Paul beer Gardens need light so buy giving planning permission 

to build and block the natural light your actions 

are destroying this wonderful central London green space.

All we ever hear from the mayor of London is we need to 

reduce pollution and make London a better place to work and live

This development would  destroy this garden space.

I strongly object to any high rise building that would block 

natural sunlight. 

We should be creating more urban green space and destroying them.
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